
 

Hello PTA Members:  

The future of WCSD PTA Council depends on you!        

Wappingers PTA Council Board was not able to present a slate of officers for the 

2016-17 school year.  In order to keep our chapter going, volunteers are needed 

to step up for the positions of Secretary and Treasurer.  Our first meeting of the 

year will be held on Tuesday, October 4, 2016, 7:00 pm @ Wappingers Jr. High 

School, to nominate and vote on a slate of Officers.   

Please consider nominating yourself or any interested PTA members to help us 

continue our role to support WCSD PTA units.  It is extremely important to have 

at least two new Officers voted in for the Board, otherwise the PTA Council 

cannot operate and could be dissolved.  Please see the attached information 

regarding the position duties.  You can respond to wcsdptacouncil@gmail.com 

with nominations, suggestions or if you need further information.                

The following meeting schedule for the 2016-17 school year has been proposed:     

Monday, December 5, 2016 – Holiday Dinner  

Tuesday, May 9, 2017 – Candidate’s Night Forum  

Tuesday, June 6, 2017 – Year End Dinner 

The WCSD PTA Council also plans to assist with the District Spelling Bee, 

Taconic Regions events, as well as other possible family forums throughout the 

year.  The Council Board will review our yearly meeting schedule and continue to 

research ideas to get more PTA units represented.       

PTA Council appreciates our volunteers and all you do for our students!  We look 

forward to seeing you on Tuesday, October 4, 2016, 7:00 pm @ Wappingers Jr. 

High School.  Thank you for your support!           

Welcome back to school and best wishes for a great 2016!   

Lori Jiava  

President 2015–2016  

 

Kelley Lewis  

Secretary 2015-2016  

WCSD PTA Council 

 

Attach file:  WCSD PTA Nominations Info Sept 2016  
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